## Daily Bulletin Wednesday, January 24, 2024

Good Morning Standley Staff and Students, please rise for the Pledge of Allegiance. Put your right hand over your heart. (Pause) Ready, begin: I pledge allegiance to the flag of the United States of America, and to the Republic, for which it stands, one nation under God, indivisible, with liberty and justice for all. Thank you, you may be seated.

## **Student Announcements**

ATTENTION SEAHAWKS!! The 6th, 7th, and 8th-grade Yearbook Standouts nomination forms will be distributed this week. Please nominate two people for each category. Try to nominate multiple people, not the same person for each category, the Yearbook Staff thanks you. Yearbook Staff will pick up your nomination forms from your 4th-period class by Friday.

Ana and the Yearbook Staff

Buy your yearbook before Jan. 26 before the price increases!! You can access the link on Standley Middle School's website!! You can also scan the code on the Yearbook signs posted around the school!!

8th Graders!! Start gathering/uploading your BABY PHOTO Pictures for the Yearbook and stay tuned submission details!!

Join us for the Disco Mania School Dance on Friday, February 2nd from 3:30 to 5:30. Wear retro disco. Pick up a permission slip at the front office, library, or room 303. Tickets are \$2.00.

Have a Worthy Wednesday!